01/09/2023

To whom it may concern:

It is with great pleasure that | write this letter of recommendation for Nicholas Fagen.

Nicholas is professional and courteous to our customers in public. He demonstrates the
character and qualities you look for in an employee. He can be relied on to be present daily and
work diligently without supervision. | highly recommend Nicholas to any company seeking
these qualities in an individual.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Ramon Arrieta

UPS On Road Supervisor

Office: 630-628-2110

Swhdjkr@ups.com



